
GSDC of Oregon 

February Membership Meeting 

January 7, 2010 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:05 by Pres. Hamm.  

 

Election: The results were 

Pres: Jim Primmer, VP: Kristina Leipzig, Sec: Ruth Scheubler, Treas: Patty Bensene 

Directors: Betty Ashdown, Don Blando, Lorraine Cohen, Randy Hamm, Sally Hathaway 

 

President’s Report: Randy thanked the club for the support he received while president for the 

past several terms. He is proud of how well the membership works together and is supportive of 

each other’s activities. He sees many clubs in action as he travels around the country and feels 

we definitely help set the standard for what a club should be. With that he turned the meeting 

over to Jim Primmer. 

 

Jim P reported on the AKC Delegate’s meeting, Grand Champions which take effect in time for 

our show and what else we might look forward to from the AKC in the near future. 

 

Show: The AKC process seems to be coming to a close – the online system has been causing the 

usual problems but hopefully they will soon be taken care of. 

 

Christine Johnson volunteered to take care of hospitality. 

Kristina Leipzig volunteered to help with educational programs. 

 

Connie and Kristina announced Rally practice on Friday nights at PetCo. 

 

Brags: (these will only be published on the website if they are provided in writing/email) 

Ann happily announced that her company (Anarak Enterprises) has just won a 3 year medical 

transcription contract with a large local hospital. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:45. 

 

Ruth Scheubler 

 

 


